Sons of The American Legion - Detachment of Wisconsin - Newsletter

Greetings fellow members! Here is some news that may be of interest to you.

Message from Detachment Commander Kollmansberger

Let me start with a GREAT BIG THANK YOU for all your hard work with your
membership. You should be Wisconsin proud! We are still #1in the central region,
13th in the nation on membership and 5th in the nation on renewals. We need just
34 more to make 100% of our national goal.

Great work people.

We can't give up just yet. There's still a few more out there we can get renewed.
Membership is the life line in any organization. So the question is how many new
members have you gotten lately?

Did you know you can get awards and membership pins for either 1 or 5 new
members? | have earned my 5 membership pin. Have you earned yours? Fill out
the 2015-2016 Individual Recruiter Form and get yours today.

Stay Positive and Focus on the mission that we hold so dear to our hearts.
One person can make a difference.

Are you that one?
Thank you.
Mike Kollmansberger, Detachment Commander
Ugh. Paperwork. Consolidated Squadron Report Form.

It's that time of year again to send in your consolidated Squadron Report Form. If
you received a form in the mail, you can fill that out and send it to Detachment
Headquarters (address below).

Or you can go online and fill it out at www.wisal.org and select Consolidated Report
Form.

Please fill out and submit by June 8, 2016.

Information from the forms is used to show the combined power and strength of all
parts of The American Legion Family, how it impacts our communities, our state,
and our nation. Plus, your Squadron could win some awards!

Save the dates

Our 48th Annual Detachment Convention will be held July 15-17 in Middleton, WI.
More information in the next couple of weeks.Here are some items from our
programs that you can be thinking about:
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Lest we forget

Memorial Day 2016 will be this coming Monday. Please be sure to take a few
minutes out of your life to honor someone who gave their life - for you. A quote
seen on many memorial gravesites is:

"When you go home, tell them of us and say, For your tomorrow, we gave our
today"

'Til Next Time

Expect more news next month. As always, thank you for your continued membership and
dedication to The Wisconsin American Legion Family.

David Faust

Detachment Adjutant

Sons of The American Legion, Detachment of Wisconsin
PO Box 388

Portage, WI 53901-0388

adjutant@wisal.org
Office: 608-745-1090

Proud Possessor of a Priceless Heritage
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